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	As Mrs. Katalin Szili, President of the Hungarian Parliament, invited the Presidium of the Confederatin of Hungarian Employers and Industrialists, the Confederation held its conference in the Parliament,
 on 2 April 2004. The Confederation and the President of the Parliament continued the discussion they started on 9 January.



      The representatives of the Confederation reminded the President of the Parliament to the shortcomings in the process of the reconciliation of interests. They pointed out that recently it often happened that no case studies were made during the preparation of laws, and sometimes the opinion of the employers were also ignored. The present forms of the social discussion and that of the reconciliation of interests are not productive, because the opinions proposed in these forums will have to go through many stages before reaching the Parliament, and this way they will lose lots of their power.
     Mrs. Katalin Szili, President of the Hungarian Parliament informed the Presidium of MGYOSZ of the results of the four-party negotiations of the last 2 months. After that, they were also talking about the observations of the negotiations that were made in order to reconciliate the interests for the codification proposal. 

      According to the firm standpoint of MGYOSZ the law for the representation of interests, and the method of the representation of interests based on the real social weight of the organisations should be legally controlled.  

As there are only a few days before Hungary gets its full membership to the European Union, they have discussed the issues of Hungary’s competitiveness.
